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March 19, 1961

Representative Dan Strube
State Representative District 69
House of Representatives
Austin, Texas

Dear Representative Strube:

I was very glad to receive your letter and certainly
I want to thank you for all of your efforts done in behalfof our good friend, Ted.

Ted was here for B few days ago, he called me but I
did not see him. He said that'everything had been arrang-
ed and that he would take a probated sentence, so I want
to thank you and I believe that we have done everything
possible. Keep up the fine work and let me hear againfrom you.

Fraternally yours,

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.HPG:jv
cc: Rep. Ronald Bridges


